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30th April 2024 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Ofsted Inspection Report  
I am delighted to be able to share our newly-published Ofsted inspection findings with you before these are uploaded 
to the Ofsted website itself. Please find the final report attached with this letter.  
 
Reminder - Melwood Pilgrimage 
On Saturday 4th May, Bishop Patrick McKinney will be presiding over the Pilgrimage to Melwood, which will take place 
in honour of Saint Augustine Webster at 12pm. Please see the poster attached to my previous letter for further details.  
 
Reminder - Bags2School Collection 
If you have anything you would like to donate to our Bags2School Collection, could you please bring these to school 
tomorrow (Wednesday) morning before 8.30am. All donations are really appreciated and help to raise additional funds 
for our PTA. Thank you. 
 
PTA meeting 
There will be a meeting of the Friends of Saint Norbert’s at 3pm tomorrow (Wednesday 1st May) in school. Please do 
join us if you are interested in supporting the work of the PTA.  
 
Scunthorpe Music Festival – permission 
If you have not yet used the links provided in my previous letter, giving your child permission to take part in the 
Scunthorpe Music Festival – either in the choir or as a solo performer, could you please do so as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 
 
Asthma and Epi Pens 
If your child has an asthma inhaler or an epi pen, a new asthma and/or epi pen ‘card’ has been sent home with him/her 
tonight. These should be reviewed on an annual basis to ensure that your child’s medical requirements are kept up to 
date.    
 



Please complete the cards and return them to the school office as soon as possible.  In the meantime, we will continue 
to administer inhalers etc to your child based on the information we hold. If your child no longer needs their inhaler 
or epi pen, please confirm this in writing as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
PE Shorts 
In accordance with our longstanding uniform policy, please ensure that your child has a pair of plain, black PE shorts 
in school for use during the week; these should not be cycling shorts and should not feature any logos. All children are 
expected to change for PE and not therefore participate in any clothing which they wear for the rest of the day. Thank 
you for your support. 
 
Supporting Children’s Anxiety Workshop 
Please find attached details of the above workshop, which we hope will take place in our school on Tuesday 11th June 
from 8.45am to 11am. Places are free but booking is required. The course requires a minimum of ten participants.  
 
Please use the link on the poster to book your place but could you also please email admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 
so that we know how many parents to expect on the day. If you have any issues with the link, please do let me know.  
 
‘Let’s Get Ready for School’ – Nursery Children starting Reception Class in September 2024 
Your child has been sent home with information regarding a ‘Let’s Get Ready for School’ event taking place on 11th 
May from 10am to 3pm. Please note that the venue is now Scunthorpe Central Library, Church Square and not 20-21 
as printed on the card.  
 
Parent Governor Election 
Please find attached separate information regarding a Parent Governor election. If you would like a paper copy of the 
Ballot Form, please ask at the school office. If you have any questions or would like to enquire about this role, please 
contact me or Dr O’Mara, Chair of Governors, through the school office. 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday weekend and will re-open on Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  
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